
 

 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR REF: 011/2021 

 

To:  All Members 

 

Reopening of Karaoke at both clubhouses 

 

We are pleased to inform that the Karaoke sections at the Jalan 

Sultan Ahmad Shah (JSAS) and Bay Avenue (BA) clubhouses will 

reopen on Saturday, 3 April 2021. 

However, please note that the following section shall remain closed 
until further notice: 
BA:  Kiddies’ Corner and Sauna 
 
Both clubhouses will open daily from 11 am until 12 midnight. 
 
Only members and their spouses are allowed into the Club. 
Members’ children and guests are not allowed. 
 
Please ensure that microphone cover is used and face mask must 
be worn when not singing. 
 
Kindly adhere to the SOP. 
 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

2 April 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

ANDREW LIM CHONG HUAT 
Honorary Secretary 

 


